
ResCap Liquidating Trust Announces  
Posting of Q3 2018 Financial Statements  

 Minneapolis – November 2, 2018 –The ResCap Liquidating Trust (the “Trust”) announced its unaudited Consolidated Financial Statements, as of and for the period ended September 30, 2018, along with its quarterly Beneficiary Letter and tax letter have been posted to the Trust’s website, rescapliquidatingtrust.com.  For media inquiries, contact: Timothy Quinn (212)277-3809 ResCap@edelman.com  


